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On June 19-23, 2023, we visited the University of Gdansk in Poland (University of Gdansk, Poland). 
Within the framework of the visit, we met the Dean of the Faculty of Law, Associate Professor 
Wojciech Zalewski. Meetings and trainings were held in the field of international cooperation, we 
visited the Oliva campus and the faculty's student legal clinic. In addition to educational and academic 
topics, cultural events were also planned, in particular, we were shown the main attractions of the city 
and the region. 

During the visit, we made new acquaintances from different countries of the world, as one of the 
important points of the program was aimed at mutual cooperation and sharing of experiences. In the 
end, the visit turned out to be productive and interesting. 

 

 

 


